
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Well done to our P7 Football and Netball teams. Both teams participated in the EDC Active 

School Tournaments on Monday and I am delighted to report that both our football team 

and netball team came in first place. More importantly our children were a credit to our 

school showing great sportsmanship as well as fabulous skills. A special thank you to Ms 

Gracie, Mr Fitzsimmons and Mr Traynor for the coaching of these teams and their ongoing 

support.  

I am also pleased to announce that a group of P5 girls have again shown initiative by making 

and selling bracelets to raise money for charity. Well done to Rebecca, Bethany and Niamh 

for raising £39.15 which will be given to SCIAF.  

It has been really nice to feel the temperature rise a little and to have a few more dry days, 

however as we all know the weather in Scotland is unpredictable. With this in mind, can I 

respectfully ask that all children attend school with appropriate outdoor clothing as they will 

be outside in all weathers.  I would also ask that if children are coming dressed in their P.E 

kit that they are complying with the P.E uniform which is detailed below. There should be no 

football clothing worn at school.  

Green jumper/cardigan 
White polo shirt 
Green, grey or black jogging trousers/shorts/skort/leggings 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 
Charlotte Grogan 
 
Important Dates May 2024  
 
Monday 6th of May     May Holiday- school closed 
 
Wednesday 8th May P6(1) reading Café- Information Issued to class 

Thursday 9th May Ascension Thursday Mass 1.30pm at school, P2 

Parents welcome 

Sunday 12th May First Communion St Joseph’s Parish 

Friday 17th May  P4 Adoration at St Andrew’s Parish 11am, Parents 

welcome  

Friday 17th May P1(2) assembly 2.15pm Parents welcome 

Sunday 19th May First Communion St Andrew’s Parish  

Thursday 23rd May    Transition Event (2) for P1 starting in August 

Friday 24th May/ Monday 27th May  May Holiday- school closed to pupils 

Friday 31st May P1(1) Assembly 2.15pm Parents welcome 



 

 


